
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am a Narragansett homeowner, and I am writing to express my strong support for House Bill H7382. 
This bill would relax the current limits on renting and provide badly needed housing in our community. 
Currently, Narragansett limits occupancy to no more than three unrelated people regardless of the 
number of bedrooms. This results in 1,200 empty bedrooms, driving up the cost of renting and unfairly 
targeting students and single adults. 
 
I urge you to consider backing this important piece of legislation.  
 
Best, 
Dionne Manning  
 
83 Robinson St. 
Narragansett, RI 
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